Seymour Bernstein

10 West 76™ Street (Apt. 1A)
New York, NY 10023
Email: see.less@verizon.net
Tel.: (212) 874-4914
Mobile: (917) 710-7835

Sunday, December 28, 2014
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter of recommendation is a tribute to the brilliant guitarist, Aaron Larget-Caplan. Like the true
philosopher, Aaron passionately probes music to its core in order to discover the truth behind the
printed score. In the process he is deeply committed to, and humble in the face of, our sacred art. His
performances are marked by a highly developed technique and a temperament capable of adapting to
all styles of music.

| coach Aaron from time-to-time. He responds to suggestions as though he has always known the issues
under discussion. Like the true artist, he remains the eternal student knowing full well that musicians
can never come to the end of their art.

Personally, Aaron is highly intelligent and well-read. He has a warm, outgoing personality that endears
him to his colleagues and students. | think the world of Aaron Larget-Caplan. It is a privilege to write this

supportive letter for such a gifted young artist.

Sincerely yours,
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Dr. Seymour Bernstein
Adjunct Associate Professor of Music, NYU.



